
 Week of May 23, 2022 
A weekly newsletter with news and information for Niagara County Community College Students 

 
 

Welcome to Summer Session I  May 23 to July 5, 2022 
 

Enrollment Center News: 
Drop/Delete Deadlines for Summer Session Courses: 

The deadline dates to drop/delete Summer Session courses are as follows: 

• Session I (6 weeks) - 5/31/22 

• Full-Semester (12 weeks) - 6/8/22 

• Session II (6 weeks) - 7/18/22 
 

Courses dropped on or before these dates will not appear on your transcript/schedule. To drop a class: 

• Log into Banner Web, click on Registration, Withdraw from a Class, or 

• Click here to Drop or Withdraw From a Class, or 

• Contact the Enrollment Center via email at records@niagaracc.suny.edu. 
 

If you choose to drop a course after the dates listed above, the course will remain on your transcript and a "W" grade will be assigned.  

Modular courses differ in deadlines.  Please go to the Student Calendar and click on Modular Class Dates for detailed information. 

Enrollment Center 
 
 

Academic Center for Excellence (ACE):  

 
 
Henrietta G. Lewis Library News: 
Borrow Books from the NCCC Library Over the Summer 
Want to grab a book for some fun, summer reading?  Three easy ways to do it:  

1. If you are registered for summer or fall classes you can borrow books from the library over summer break!  Just show a copy of 
your future schedule at the circulation desk. 

2. Use Libby by Overdrive to borrow ebooks.  Get the Libby app on your phone or table and search for the Niagara County 
Community College.  You use your TWolves name and password to borrow ebooks and eaudiobooks.  You can also go to 
libbyapp.com. 

3. The library has FREE fiction books for you to keep!  They will be available on a cart in the Learning Commons the last week of 
the semester. 

Stop in or contact the library (716) 614-6783 with any questions. 
 
Library Hours: 
Beginning the week of May 23, the Henrietta G. Lewis Library will be following this schedule: 
Monday: 8am-4pm 
Tuesday: 8am-6pm 
Wednesday: 8am-6pm 
Thursday: 8am-4pm 
View holidays and exceptions on our calendar: https://libguides.niagaracc.suny.edu/welcome/hours 
 
Even when our building is closed, there is always research help from a librarian available through our chat service: 
https://askus247.libanswers.com/widget_standalone.php?hash=af9449af2a8af7ddff1ab15f40688f16 
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Summer Employment Opportunities!  
Looking for a summer job? Graduating? Check out our job board!  Shannon Stott, our Career and Transfer Services Coordinator, can 
assist you with your career search, transfer questions, resumes, cover letters and interview preparation.  Please reach out to Shannon at 
sstott@niagaracc.suny.edu or at ext. 6268 to schedule an appointment!  

 

Stay Tuned for more Information on Student Life Summer 

programming! 

Student Health 101 Campus Well:           Student Calendar Link:  

Career & Transfer Services:  
Transfer event – Marist College: 
Marist College is kicking off an in-person Transfer Community College Program, beginning May 17th. This is an exclusive event for 
community college students to meet one-on-one with the Director of Transfer Admission, and have all of your questions answered about 
academics, student life, financial aid, the admission process, transferring credits, and more.  If you are interested, please use the links 
below to register for an in-person meeting: 
 
Monday, May 23rd 
Wednesday, May 25th   
 
If you are unable to make either of these dates, please contact Director of Transfer Admission, Jaclyn Sager, at jaclyn.sager@marist.edu 
to schedule a virtual appointment. 
Please reach out to Shannon at sstott@niagaracc.suny.edu or at ext. 6268 for more information. 
 
Campus Pantry Ordering for Summer:  
Throughout the summer, the campus pantry will remain open on an “as needed basis” for online ordering only. If you need food 
throughout the summer, please email studentlife@niagaracc.suny.edu and we will make arrangements for you.  
 

 
Missed an issue of THE WEEKLY WOLF? Visit this link for past issues:  https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/ 
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